
From: Margaret Underhill <   
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 9:49 AM 
To: Islands2050 <Islands2050@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@bimbc.ca> 
Subject: Islands Trust Policy Statement Bylaw No. 183 
 
 
I am writing in support of proposed Bylaw No. 183 Islands Trusty Policy Statement Bylaw, 
2021. 
 
On Bowen Island, many of us are becoming increasingly concerned about development (and 
resulting population growth), the encouragement of tourism, and the lack of consideration of the 
environmental impacts of these activities.   
 
I strongly support a thorough examination of these issues, and encourage recommendations and 
policy proposals that aim to preserve and protect our islands, and island way of life, for further 
generations. 
 
 
Margaret Underhill, 

 
Bowen Island, V0N 1G2 
 


